
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

REFLECTIONS 
February 28, 2024 

 

Interim Pastor 

Dr. Doug White 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AED Equipment Training 

PGBC has AED and Stop the Bleed equipment in 

locations throughout the church in the event of an 

emergency. Firefighter/paramedic Keith Amos will offer 

classes on its use and operation on the first Tuesday of 

each month beginning March 5th and continuing until all 

interested church members are trained. 

Classes are from 5:30-6:30 PM, allowing 25-30 minutes 

for each class with six people per class. You may take one 

or both classes on the same day. To sign up for this 

important training, please email Keith at  

kgamos1@aol.com. 
 

Easter Schedule 

On Easter Sunday, March 31st, there will be a 

Resurrection service at 8:00 AM, followed by an Easter 

breakfast at 8:45 AM. Sunday school will be at 9:30 AM, 

and there will be a cantata at 10:45 AM. 
 

Egg Hunt and LuncheoEgg Hunt and LuncheoEgg Hunt and LuncheoEgg Hunt and Luncheonnnn    
Everyone is invited to an egg hunt and lunch, which will 

be held on Sunday, March 24th, right after the second 

service at the pavilion. We will grill hamburgers and 

hotdogs, have several crafts for the children, and, of 

course, an egg hunt. All ages are welcome to hunt, 

including youth!  

*Please bring a side dish to share, 12 stuffed eggs per 

child/youth who will be hunting, and invite a friend! 
 

SSSSeeeeccccururururiiiittttyyyy    VVVVoooolllluuuunteenteenteenteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, March 3rd    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens 

2nd Service Scott Emert 
 

 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

3-9 

  

Max and Betty Coulter 

4087 Tuckaleechee Pk. 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

MMMMARCHARCHARCHARCH    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Marion & Bill Lewis 

 

Easter BreEaster BreEaster BreEaster Breakfastakfastakfastakfast    
Easter Breakfast is fast approaching, and there is much 

to be done. We need “every bunny” willing to help make 

it a success! There are many ways to serve, from set-up 

and decorating to cooking and clean-up. No help is too 

small, so hop on your phone and contact Salena Waters 

at (865) 257-3903. 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

To a Very Special Church Family,  

Thank you for your prayers, cards, and visits during 

Brenda's illness. Brenda is at home. We love you, our 

church family. 

Stanley and Brenda Janeway 
 

WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for its annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration.”  Our 

thanks go out to all who have helped in the past to make 

this event successful. Information about “The 

Resurrection Celebration” and a list of donation items is 

available on the table located beside the Sunday School 

office. The collection will run through Sunday, March 

24th. *Copies of the complete list of donation items are on 

the table in the foyer hallway. 

The Baptist Center will be providing plastic totes, so you 

do not need to provide any with your donation. These 

items are available at Dollar General and Walmart.  

 

 

 

Adventure WeeAdventure WeeAdventure WeeAdventure Weekkkk    
Join us June 24-28th in the afternoons for an exciting 

adventure! All children, Kindergarten-6th, are invited to 

be a part of this incredible week. All youth are 

encouraged to help lead, and a nursery will be provided 

for all volunteers who need childcare. 

Our theme is Immeasurable Treasure; our greatest 

treasure is knowing God! We will be exploring the 

attributes of God as we participate in fun activities such 

as art, science, steam, games, cooking, woodwork, 

archery, storytelling, and so much more.  

We will begin each evening with dinner and worship and 

then enjoy these hands-on stations. WE NEED HELP!  

Everyone can help in some way. Have a passion for 

something? Maybe cooking? Craft? Sewing? Sports? 

Music? Let us know! We want to use the gifts and talents 

our church members have to reach our children and 

community. 

We are also looking to form a decorating team and a 

dinner team. If you would like to be a part of Adventure 

Week, we would LOVE to have you. Please sign up in the 

foyer on the table! Be a part of this fun week as we 

discover that God is an immeasurable treasure worthy of 

pursuit. 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 

 


